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Principals Message  

Welcome to Term 4,  a bit bumpy with the 2430 lockdown this week but nonetheless back 

onsite and running. 

We are continuing to implement all covid safe measures as recommended by the Dept 

Education and NSW Health to ensure our schools remain a safe place to learn. 

All staff wear masks indoors and outdoors. 

Students are instructed before every session to wash their hands. 

Students wipe their desks, chairs and computers down with antiseptic wipes at the beginning 

of every session. 

Student eating time is now held in the classroom to limit mixing between cohorts. 

Cohorts (classes) are separated to different areas of the playground for playtime to again limit 

mixing of cohorts. 

Students are encouraged to wear masks if they are able to.  

 

In other news Sports day is now Fridays.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Wednesday for photo day please wear your summer uniform bottoms (shorts, skorts) 

with sport shirt, your uniform black shoes and white socks. 

Our playground is finally going to tender today so we will have 3 sets of plans to choose from 

before construction begins.           

 

 

Yours in Education 

Tania Gilchrist 
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School photo day will be held next Wednesday October 13. This years’ photos will be taken 

in the Coopernook Hall to create a different theme.  Students will be walking down to the hall 

with their teachers when it is their turn to be photographed. We would like students to wear 

their sports shirts on Wednesday, if you need to purchase one, our uniform coordinator Tiffany 

will be at the front gate on Monday and Tuesday from 2pm until 2.45pm. 

Online payments for school photos can be made at www.theschoolphotographer.com.au. 

Envelopes went home yesterday which are to be returned on Wednesday morning to the office 

please      

Hi everyone and welcome back to school! 😊 we would like to wish our winners of the 

Fathers Day raffle congratulations.  

 

1st Toni Fitzgerald - 10kg block choc 

2nd Tahnee- Jane Cox - mixed box  

3rd Lauryn Neale - box of lollies  

 

We also would like parents that need uniforms to please order and pay via money 

transfer into account so we are not handling cash. Please get in contact with Tiffany and 

deposit into P&C account with child's name as reference. BSB 062-603 

Account 10130784.  

 

Thanks for all your understanding. If you need any help please contact any of the P&C 

members we are happy to help out.  

Thanks again.  

Yours sincerely Paula.  
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Gnomes are harmless creatures. They have a body of a 

small human with a long beard. Gnomes usually dig for 

diamonds and sleep for 100 years. Gnomes usually eat wet 

soil and drink worm juice but sometimes they eat baked 

slater bugs and drink diamond water. They live in houses 

under the ground. They are very very smelly because they 

never never ever have showers and are angry a lot! If you 

meet a gnome it will probably make you it’s servant? I 

don’t want to be a gnome servant do you?? 

                                          

By Ebony 
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A witch is a person with magical powers. Most witches are the same. 

They are usually green. They mainly have hats on and they have 

brooms. Some witches are blue and red. Some witches are gross 

because they don’t have showers. Witches live in a cottage and eat 

apples and bananas. She has a pointy hat and nose and a special broom. 

She can fly. Witches mostly drink water. If 

you meet a witch it might tell you it is the 2nd 

one on Earth. Hopefully this is not true 
 

By Imogen  

 

 

 

Ice Cream Friday- still only $1.00  

Back next Friday !  
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